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Public space is supported through our tax dollars, yet it has become difficult and 

often dangerous for much of the public to use these spaces due to people setting up 

residence there. Over recent years there have been murders, arson and unintentional 

fires started by these individuals which has impacted the surrounding residents. The 

Almeda fire in Phoenix/Talent is one example. We need to return our parks and 

public spaces to their intended use and focus on creating affordable housing 

solutions for the homeless population. 


